										July 17, 2025

Evadale Water Control and Improvement District #1
PO BOX 149
Evadale, TX 77615


Notice to our valued Customers:

After much deliberation, The Board of Directors for The Evadale WCID #1 have deemed it necessary to begin adding an annual charge of $5.00 per account in order to help offset with the Regulatory Assessment fees that are required to be paid every year by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality.  Beginning November 1, 2025, this mandatory fee will be added to your regular bill for the month and for every subsequent year on November 1st.
This was carefully considered, and we understand how it affects our customers. 
Therefore, we thank you for your ongoing support and trust that these changes will help us continue to provide you with great water quality and service. 
As always, we welcome any questions or comments. 


Gratefully yours, 
Evadale WCID #1 
(409) 276-2030 
ewcid1@yahoo.com
